
 
 
From: Sarah | Hythe Planning [mailto ]  
Sent: 10 May 2018 13:50 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 

 

With regard to the above matter- Road closure at princes parade, Hythe. 

 
The only alternative route if Seabrook Road is closed (A259), the A259 without the sea road 
will be catastrophic for local and through traffic. 
 
I with local people strongly object to the alteration to the road layout.  
 
Regards  
Sarah Anderson  

 
 

 




